
Our new offices

The  American Language Center has now moved to its new and permanent location in
Meaamary St, near Idriss Supermarket, Rass Beirut clinics on the 9th  floor.

  

Please do drop in and visit our new offices.

  

Our telephone remains the same 01741262. 

  

Our contact page has more details and a link to our location on Google Maps
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